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18 September 2025
Hi,

We have had such a lovely start to year 2 and the children are responding brilliantly to the transition from year
1.

Here are some reminders about our upcoming trip and additionally some information on supporting your child’s
learning this year.

1. Trip to the London Eye

e Thursday 25th September (Kingfisher and Robin)
e Friday (Puffin and Woodpecker)

Please ensure you bring your child to Oakwood Station for 9:10am. We will aim to be back for you to collect
them at the end of the day from the station, however, we will send a message to you, should we be arriving
slightly earlier or later.

If your child is in breakfast club or you have agreed with your teacher, they will be brought to the station via the
minibus. For those children in Extend after school club or any other enrichment club, they will be brought back
to school after our visit. Please remember to provide your child with a healthy packed lunch or make a booking
for a school lunch on the Panry website.

2. Supporting your child's phonics

As mentioned in the Meet the Teacher session, to support your child's reading (if they are still on Read, Write,
Inc books you should always ensure the sounds are read by your child at the start of every read. This video helps
to support the correct pronunciation of the sounds.

Reading the sounds

3. Supporting their maths

On the class timetable will be pre-learning videos for the children to access to support learning that is upcoming
in maths. If you would like access to all videos, please click the link below.

White Rose Videos - choose the area of maths and you can access the videos for all the small steps in year 2.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child's teacher.

Kind regards,


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KUbrJPAt65g
https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-resources/maths/home-learning?year=year-2-new

World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP . Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimary.org - www.grangeparkprimary.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

lan Gregory
Assistant Head Teacher






